

20th November 2008

SYDNEY DOMESTIC APPLIANCE CENTER P/L 222 OXFORD STREET BONDI JUNCTION NSW 2022

Dear Steve,

RE: A SPECIAL THANK YOU!!!

I am writing to thank you for all the positive feedback I am receiving from tenants in relation to recent jobs completed by your company.

I think it is very important in our industry for trades people to me on time, professional and affordable. Conducting several repairs daily, it is a weight off my mind to know I can trust your company without follow-up.

I just thought I should let you know the comments received.

Yours sincerely

Carrington Real Estate

Trudie Greig

Property Manager